



Newsletter

September 2025

A warm welcome to everyone. Just a bit of an update for you all. Please ensure you read this newsletter so that you are up to date with what is happening in nursery and include important dates in your diary.

## **Our Team**

We would like to introduce our Directors and Early Years Team.

- Louise Gray, Director and Manager (Level 6) BA Childhood Studies with Early Years Professional Status and Level 3 SENCO and Safeguarding Lead
- Andrew McNamara Director
- Paul Gray Director
- Dharmita Mistry Deputy Manager (Level 6) BA Hons Early Childhood Studies with Early Years Professional Status and Deputy Safeguarding Lead
- Tayyabah Kauser Early Years Lead Practitioner (Level 5)
- Leena Afzal Early Years Practitioner (Level 3)
- Sadhia Younis Early Years Practitioner (Level 3)
- Mercedes Shepherd Early Years Practitioner (Level 3)
- Esme Pickles Temporary Support Early Years Practitioner
- Jenna Jenkinson Early Years Support Practitioner

Should any parent/carer have any concerns they MUST speak with Louise and in her absence Dharmita.

Fees – Please ensure all fees are paid and up to date by the end of each week. Bank details are below:-

## **OUR BD4 CIC** Natwest

Account Number: 38813165

Sort Code: 56-00-36

## Spare Clothes/Nappies/Wipes

Please ensure your child comes to nursery with the appropriate clothing e.g., coat, named sun cream, wellies. Spare clothes to be kept at nursery are always recommended due to children having access to water, messy play and outdoor play in all weathers. All bags brought into nursery MUST be safe e.g., no drawstring or plastic bags. It would help staff if bags can be left at nursery until they need replenishing. Please note we do not have spare nappies in nursery. Please add a name to all bags and child's belongings.

# **Footwear**

We do not allow crocs to be worn in nursery due to the number of children running and falling. Please ensure your child wears suitable footwear. Open toe sandals are acceptable if they have a strap fastening.

## **Website and Facebook**

We ask that you all familiarise yourself with the policies which can be found on our website 'The Life Nursery' scroll down to the bottom to downloads. All important information can be found here. We also have our Facebook page which is kept up to date with what is happening in the nursery. No photos of children will be put on Facebook.

## Dates for your Diary

Friday 24<sup>th</sup> October – Close for half term Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> November – Nursery re-opens

Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> November – Parent Consultations (3.30pm – 5.30pm) – further information to follow

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Louise through email:louise@thelifenursery.co.uk, facebook messenger or at nursery.

Many thanks, Mrs Louise Gray, Nursery Manager